
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

January 19, 2012
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Janet, Gisella, Chris, Joe S. Tyler, Tim, Judy, George,     Rich O.
Chris began the meeting, as President Mike was going to be late.  Chris asked Janet to do the blessing. Hesitantly, she blessed all Rotarians in attendance. It seems that her blessing wasn’t long enough, since Chris and Joe S. wanted something a little more.  Janet’s response is that they need to go to church for a longer blessing!

We began the meeting with five members, but grew to ten members within five minutes.  There were late fines, but it was nice to have George back with us, as well as Rich O.  Their humor certainly adds to the meeting.

Rev. Barbara sends her best to everyone.  She is unable to attend the next few meetings and expects to be fined when she returns.  

HAPPENINGS…

The Interact Club proposal was approved by school administration.  Paul is taking the lead on this effort.  

Chris and President Mike went to a mid-term District meeting last evening. They enjoyed themselves.  Chris asked if any member was Governor.  Joe S. believes that Peter Amato was Governor, and he served as Treasurer.  Those in attendance felt that Chris would make a great District Governor because he enjoys drinking the Rotary Kool Aid.

President Mike informed the Club that Rich A. has offered to assume the cost of the materials to construct the Peace Poll in memory of Dick O.  We are still unsure of the poll’s home.  Judy thought it would be a good idea if it was able to travel, to which George mentioned that maybe it could go with her to Spinelles! For those who are unaware of the joke behind Spinelles, Judy accidently went to the function hall for a meeting which was at another location.  She has never lived this mistake down and George loves to tease her about it.

Tyler noted that the men were seated at one table and the “girls” at another.  Janet corrected him and indicated that they were “women.” Janet noted that George was seated between both…whatever that meant.

Janet suggested that the Board consider naming one of the scholarships in memory of Dick O. She also suggested that if the Club cannot construct a peace poll that it considers something that actually can be placed in various locations similar to something that the Andover Club has for its community leader awards.  Janet was providing several ideas, and Chris remarked about the amount of time she was taking. Chris was in rare form, but Janet came back with, “At least I have something meaningful to say!” 
Happy Dollars
Joe paid a Happy Dollar….he just returned from vacationing in Mexico.  Tyler was happy that it finally snowed.  Ironically, members looked out the window when he said this and it was actually snowing (flurries). 

Get ready to bowl at the annual bowl-a-thon on May 24th. 

Have a great weekend, and GO PATS!

